SHIRLEY

PLANTATTION
EST. 1613

Updated Policies and Procedures

We are reopening our grounds, gardens, and outbuildings to the public
beginning June 11th, 2020. The Gift Shop, Great House, and Ticket Booth will
remain closed. Open Tuesdays through Saturdays 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM.

We encourage guests to purchase their admission online in advance at
www.shirleyplantation.com. Please call 804-829-5121 or email
info@shirleyplantation.com with any questions or concerns.

Please review our updated policies and procedures below before arrival.

Upon Arrival:
e Locate the welcome sign and cash box in the parking lot.
e Purchase grounds admission using the cash box or by scanning the QR code
to pay online (unless advance tickets have already been purchased).
e Take a grounds map or select the link from your online receipt to download
a digital grounds map.
e Scan or download the audio tour if interested.

While Visiting:
e Maintain social distancing (minimum 6 ft.)
e Follow guidelines outlined for each outbuilding (signs located at entrances
of buildings).
Limit groups inside buildings to 5 people.
Avoid touching anything inside of buildings.
Follow state mandate to wear a mask inside buildings.
You are welcome to picnic at Shirley (alcoholic beverages not permitted).

What we’re doing:
e Sanitizing all touch points every two hours.
e Sanitizing and restocking visitor restrooms every two hours.
e Providing advance and online payment.
e Limiting direct interactions with guests.
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